

## Week Ahead: February 15, 2021

Good evening Hamburg School community. These are items of interest for the week of February 15, 2021.

**School Closed**: Hamburg School is closed tomorrow, Monday, February 15th. Enjoy your Presidents' Day!

**Random Kindness**: In celebration of "Random Acts of Kindness Day," Hamburg School students are encouraged to wear school spirit gear on Wednesday, February 17th.

**Feedback**: Hamburg School is seeking feedback in our efforts to implement programs and strategies designed to help our students achieve academic success and career readiness. Please take a few minutes to complete the community <u>survey</u> intended for parents and community members to provide their feedback. Thank you in advance for your participation.

**WV Little League Baseball**: Registration is now open for the spring season of little league baseball. The registration window will close at the end of March. For more information, view the <u>flyer</u> on the Digital Backpack.

COVID-Related Symptoms: It is imperative that all Hamburg Families continue to follow the health department's guidance. Students must stay home if they have COVID-like symptoms, a member of the immediate household is symptomatic or a household member is awaiting a COVID-19 test result. Contact Mrs. Murphy in the main office if your child will stay home. For the health and well-being of our students, staff and Hamburg community, please err on the side of caution.

**Potential Pivot to Remote Learning**: We would like to thank the Hamburg School community for its preparations, flexibility and understanding regarding our use of remote learning. This mode of virtual teaching has allowed our staff to maintain continuity of instruction for our students. We understand that circumstances this winter are less than ideal, but with your assistance, we have been able to continue to educate our students without excessive interruptions. Thanks again.

## **PTA News**

**Family Fun Night**: Thank you to everyone that participated in our first ever PRO-Kids Show Virtual Family Fun Night. If you missed it, use this <u>link</u> to view the show. Tim offered to teach students a couple of magic tricks. Check out his <u>website</u> to start your own magic routine.

**SMILE**: The PTA reminds families to link their Amazon accounts to our Amazon Smile profile. There are no fees or extra costs to participate. Set up takes no longer than this message. Check the PTA's webpage, or <a href="mailto:smile.amazon.com">smile.amazon.com</a> for more information.

For additional information on these events, please check the school's website and Digital Backpack. Have a great week!